
ROSS TOWNSHIP 

12086 M-89 

RICHLAND, MI  49083 

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 

December 4, 2024 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE: 

Because no completed Requests for Variance 

Applications were received by the November 4, 2024 

deadline, the regularly scheduled meeting for 

December 4th, has been cancelled. 

 

The next Special ZBA meeting will be December 18th 

2024. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Posted:  December 2, 2024 

Time:  2:30 pm 

By:  MCW 

 

 


